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To whom it may concern: 

I strongly support the proposed changes to CR 28(d), CR 28(e), and CR 30(b)(1). We need 
transparency and equal deposition reporting terms for all parties. Injured plaintiffs, who can least 
afford it, have been unfairly bearing more than their share of deposition charges to compensate for 
losses that some court reporting firms incur when they offer mass discount contracts to defense firms 
and insurance companies. 

The proposed changes are reasonable, just and overdue. Thank you. 

Patricia Anderson Attorney, Luvera Law Firm 
patricia@luveralawfirm.com Direct line: 206.254.7038 I Cell phone: 425-442-7478 

701 Fifth Avenue, Suile 6700 I Seattle, WA 981041 T:206.467.6090 I F: 206.467-6961 
www.luveralawfirm.com 

NOTICE: This transmission may contain confidential information that is legally privileged. The information is 
solely for the use of the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, you are advised by the sender that any 
disclosure, copying, distribution or other use of this transmission is strictly prohibited. Please notifY us if you 
have received this transmission in error. 

1 


